
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Neal, Sharranda <sneal@wltx.com>

Date: 6/25/2015 12:07:07 PM
Subject: RE: Supreme Court

Quote from Governor Nikki Haley, “Obamacare continues to be a disaster for our health care, our economy, and our 
budget.  In South Carolina, we will continue to work around it as best we can, finding better ways to make health care 
more affordable and give patients more choices.  I continue to support our federal delegation’s efforts to replace this 
terrible law.”
 
 
From: Neal, Sharranda [mailto:sneal@wltx.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 11:31 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: re: Supreme Court
 
Hi Chaney,
I hope your day is off to a great start.
I’m checking in to see whether we can get a statement from the Governor, regarding today’s Supreme Court Ruling 
on the Affordable Care Act.
Does your office have a statement in response to it?
Just to make you aware, we’ve also reached out to Attorney General Wilson’s office for response.
 
Thanks,
Sharranda Neal on behalf of
News19 Assignment Desk
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